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 Cleans - Disinfects - Deodorizes

LEMONSOL

DISINFECTANT CLEANER

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

PRECAUTION:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED

SEE BACK PANEL FOR ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONS AND FIRST AID

REG. NO. 15974  P.C.P. ACT

WARNING         CORROSIVE

DOMESTIC

800 mL

GUARANTEE:

N-ALKYL (C12 5%, C14 60%, C16 30%, C18 5%)DIMETHYL BENZYL
AMMONIUM CHLORIDES ...................................... 1.75%
N-ALKYL (C12 50%, C14 30%, C16 17%, C18 3%)DIMETHYL ETHYLBENZYL
AMMONIUM CHLORIDES ...................................... 1.75%

 The Clorox Company of Canada, Ltd. 
Moose Jaw, Saskatchewan 

  S6H 4N7

LEMONSOL Disinfectant Cleaner cuts through grease and grime and
gets your whole house more than just clean and bright.  LEMONSOL
kills household germs - germs that cause odours - and leaves a
clean, fresh lemon scent.  LEMONSOL is ideal for cleaning and
disinfecting kitchen and bathroom floors, walls, countertops as
well as tubs and ceramic tiles.

DIRECTIONS

General Cleaning - Add 125 mL LEMONSOL to 8 litres of water.



Laundry - Add 60 mL LEMONSOL along with regular detergent to make
clothes fresh, clean and odour free.

Disinfecting - Add 125 mL LEMONSOL to 8 litres water and wet
surface thoroughly with this solution.

Spot Cleaning - Wear rubber gloves and use LEMONSOL full strength
for extra tough greasy dirt and small cleaning jobs.  Rinse
immediately with fresh water.

PRECAUTIONS:  CAUSES SKIN IRRITATION.  MAY CAUSE EYE DAMAGE.  DO
NOT GET IN EYES, ON SKIN OR CLOTHING.  HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED. 
AVOID CONTAMINATION OF FOOD.  RINSE EMPTY CONTAINER WITH WATER
AND PLACE IN TRASH CAN.

FIRST AID:  IN CASE OF CONTACT IMMEDIATELY FLUSH EYES OR SKIN
WITH PLENTY OF WATER.  FOR EYE CONTACT, CALL A PHYSICIAN.  REMOVE
AND WASH CONTAMINATED CLOTHING BEFORE REUSE.  IF SWALLOWED,
PROMPTLY DRINK A LARGE QUANTITY OF MILK, EGG WHITES OR WATER. 
AVOID ALCOHOL.  CALL A PHYSICIAN IMMEDIATELY.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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